
Newlsetter – October 2019 

 Board	of	Management	Elections	

Reminder	 to	 please	 return	 the	 Consent	 Forms	 (to	 stand		
for	 election	 as	 parent	 nominee	 on	 the	 Board	 of	
Management	2019	–	2023)	to	the	school	by	Monday,	14th	
October	2019.		

	

 Monster	Draw	for	Hallowe’en	

We	 are	 holding	 a	 fundraiser	 on	 Friday,	 25th	 October	 to	
raise	 funds	 for	our	 school.	Each	 family	will	 receive	a	 card	
with	 20	 lines	 next	week,	 and	 if	 possible,	we	would	 really	
appreciate	your	support	in	selling	these	lines	but	as	always	
there	is	no	pressure.	Any	donations	at	all	really	help	us	at	
the	school	in	providing	the	best	for	our	students.		We	have	
some	super	prizes	with	our	top	prize	of	Afternoon	Tea	for	
5	people	in	Ashford	Castle.		Our	draw	will	take	place	during	
a	 half	 term	 cake	 sale	 on	 the	 day	 of	 the	 Hallowe’en	
holidays.	 All	 donations	 of	 baked	 goods	 are	 gratefully	
accepted	 from	 Thursday	 24th	 	 October.	 Thank	 for	 your	
continued	support.		

	

 Clothing	Collection	

We	are	 continuously	 collecting	used	 clothing	 as	 part	 of	 a	
fundraising	 effort,	 if	 you	 are	 having	 any	 clear	 out	 of	
clothing	at	home	we	would	be	most	grateful	if	you	thought	
of	the	school.	Black	bags	 	of	second	hand	clothing	can	be	
left	 at	 the	 Sports	 Hall.	 Please	 note	 blankets,	 duvets	 and	
end	of	life	clothing	is	not	accepted.	
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 Parents	Association	

Our	 Parents	 Association	 has	 formed	 for	 the	 coming	 year	
and	we	are	delighted	to	have	this	support	 for	our	school.	
We	 wish	 to	 thank	 the	 PA	 for	 organising	 the	 recent	 visit	
from	 Science	 Ireland.	 The	 children	 really	 enjoyed	 the	
workshop.	 Events	 like	 this	 really	 enhance	 the	 learning	
experience	 for	 our	 students	 and	 we	 are	 very	 grateful	 to	
the	PA	for	their	help	in	funding	these	events.			

**	SAVE	THE	DATE**	
	

	
 Parents	Association	Knockma	Family	Walk	–	Sunday	13th	
October,	2.30p.m.	
	
 Parent	 Teacher	 Meetings	 –	 Thursday,	 24th	 October	 –	
times	to	follow.	
	
 Friday,	 25th	 October	 Dress	 Up	 Day	 for	 Hallowe’en	 –	
children	come	to	school	dressed	in	their	Hallowe’en	outfit	
–	 please	 be	 mindful	 that	 the	 younger	 students	 can	
manage	 their	 costume	 during	 toilet	 breaks	 and	 also	
appropriate	footwear	required	with	the	costume.	
	
 Talk	 for	 Parents	 of	 Junior	 Infant	 Children	 ‘The	 Joy	 of	
Parenting’	 on	 Tuesday,	 12th	 November	 at	 8p.m.	 in	 the	
school.	
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 Parents	Association	Parents	Night	Out	–	Campbell’s	
Tavern	–	Friday,	22nd	November	

	

 Christmas	Recital	–	5th	December		

Junior	Infants	–	2nd	Classes	inclusive	1p.m	.	School	Hall	

3rd	–	6th	Classes	inclusive	6p.m.		School	Hall

	


